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I oppose SB 1153!  This is a shameless power grab by state bureaucracy and attack 

on rural farmers and residents.  It's outrageous that Oregon would attempt to regulate 

water rights when they provide zero financial support to rural residents and farmers 

for the installation, maintenance, and testing of wells.  Oregon is turning into a 

communist state that wants to control and regulate everything without providing any 

additional services.  How about Oregon leaders focus on solving real issues like 

homelessness and crime instead of creating bad policies that harm their hard working 

families! 


